
MODULAR RELOCATION BID 20-012 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS FOR THE ELMORE COUNTY BOARD OF 

EDUCATION WETUMPKA, ALABAMA. The Elmore County Board Of Education shall 

accept proposals to transport and anchoring 7 modular buildings from Montgomery, 

Alabama to Elmore County with the possibility of additional moves as required. The 

7-existing modular buildings are located at 2 - Montgomery Public Schools on 

Carter Hill Road and the destinations will be as follows: 1-Holtville Elementary 

School, 1-Coosada Elementary School, 1-Holtville High School, 1-Millbrook Middle 

School, 1-Eclectic Middle School, 2-Wetumpka High School.  The bid shall include 

transportation, wheels and axles, anchoring, blocking, ridge caps, etc. as per the 

Alabama Manufactured Housing Commission.  All bidders shall abide by the 

Alabama Manufactured Housing Commission for Transportation, Anchoring and 

Blocking.  All bidders shall be licensed by the state of Alabama.  Sealed proposal 

will be received by Mr. Richard Dennis, Superintendent, at the Elmore County Board 

of Education, 100 H.H. Robison Drive, Wetumpka, Alabama, opened and read aloud 

on Thursday, August 13, 2020 @ 1:00 PM. The bid shall not include taxes. Bids 

must be submitted on Company letterhead. No bid may be withdrawn after 

scheduled closing for receipt of bids for a period of sixty (60) days. The Owner 

reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive technical errors if, in 

the Owners judgment, the best interests of the Owner will thereby be promoted. All 

bidders bidding in amounts exceeding that established by the State Licensing Board 

for General Contractors must be licensed under the provisions of Title 34, Chapter 

8, Code of Alabama, 1975, and must show evidence of license before bidding or bid 

will not be received or considered by the Owner. The Company name and Bid 

Number, #20-012, shall be on the outside of the sealed envelope in which the 

proposal is delivered. Bid documents may be obtained by contacting Randy 

Maynard or Mike Czerpak at 334-567-1420. Please provide company name, 

address, phone #, fax #, and email address.  The Contractor is to ensure proper 

supervision of all work at all times. Owner: Mr. Richard Dennis, Superintendent 

Elmore County Public Schools 100 H.H. Robison Drive Wetumpka, Alabama 36092 

Phone: (334) 567-1200  
 


